
We have been learning 
about…

4th March 2024



This week we have been counting crocodiles!

Did you find it tricky to pull the snapping crocodiles off your clothes?



How many crocodiles did you count?



We have been chalking crocodiles. 
What features did you include in your drawing?  



Look at our life-sized crocodile!
Did you know how big a crocodile could grow?



We had a fantastic time 
on World book day.

Who is your favourite 
story book character?

Why? 



What else have you been up to?











Don’t forget our 
early years 

assembly is at 
9:30am on 

22nd March 2024


